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We would like to announce that beginning Monday, June 17th, all 

2014 Subaru Foresters shipping from the Richmond and SDC Port 

facilities will come with the new carpeted floor mats. The SNE Port 

facility will begin shipping 2014 Forester’s Monday, July 1st, that 
contain the new mats.  

The Baltimore and Vancouver Ports already began shipping 2014 
Foresters on Monday, June 10th, with these mats.  

Thank you very much for your patience and understanding.  

 

 


